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The Galena Park ISD Communication Services Department Recognized by 
Board of Trustees

Houston, Texas: At the March 7th Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park ISD recognized the 
Communication Services Department for receiving a Best of Category Award for the 2020-
2021 “We’re All In This Together” State of the District publication by the Texas School Public 
Relations Association.

The State of the District publication was submitted in the ‘Print Magazine’ category for Texas 
school districts with a student enrollment of 15,000 – 40,000 students. Only one entry is 
distinguished as Best of Category for exceptional creativity and quality.

A certificate was presented to the Communications Department on behalf of the Board of 
Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured: Chris Gause, Coordinator for Multimedia; Mrs. Norma Hernandez, 
GPISD Board Trustee; Sherrhonda Hunter, Executive Director for School and 

Community Relations, Elyse Rountree, Communications Specialist; 
Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; 

Story Credits: Elyse Rountree
Photo Credit: Chris Gause


